
Ref 5 Surrey County Council 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council on the Cowfold Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
We have no comments to make on this consultation, but please keep us informed on any future 
consultations. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Steph 
 

 

  

 

 

Planning Group, Surrey County Council, Quadrant Court, Woking, GU22 7QQ 

Email: Steph.Hamill@surreycc.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 




